
BRINGING HOME EL SALVADOR

This April, Bringing Home El Salvador...
REPORTS FROM FACULTY 
TRAVELERS 
TO EL SALVADOR
Sixteen members of the Montgomery College community 
will travel to El Salvador this March, as part of the Global 
Humanities Institute’s “Seminars Abroad” initiative, to 
participate in a series of discussions with faculty there. 

Hear about their experiences 
and discoveries. Learn about 
their research projects as 
independent scholars and 
thinkers whose aim is to bring 
global knowledge back to MC 
and to their students.

APRIL 2018

 TRAVELERS PRESENT

ROCKVILLLE [SC459]
Wednesday, April 25th from 11—12:30
USHA VENKATESH, ALLYSON LIMA,  SARAH 
JORGENSEN, SHARON FECHTER, GLORIA 
BARRON, MARCIA BRONSTEIN

GERMANTOWN [PK2059] 
Thursday, April 26, from 12:30—2:00 
JOAN NAAKE, CARLA NARANJO, 
JOSEFINA ESTRADA,  CHRIS CUSIC

TAKOMA PARK/ SILVER SPRING 
[CM211]
Tuesday, April 24, 9:30—11:00
DEBORAH TAYLOR, SHELLEY JONES, 
KARL SMITH, EVELYN GLONZALEZ-
MILLS, RUPA DAS, ELLEN OLMSTEAD

GLOBAL HUMANITIES 
INSTITUTE
The Global Humanities Institute is a new 
globalization project of Montgomery 
College, funded in part through a 
challenge “Bridging Cultures” grant 
by the National Endowment for the 
Humanities. Our purpose is to support 
the systematic integration of other 
cultures and countries to the study of the 
humanities. Our project includes faculty 
training and support of teaching, cultural 
community engagement, research and 
scholarly work, and scholarly exchanges 
abroad as we travel to China, India, and 
El Salvador. We invite you to join us as 
we work to meet the imperative goal of 
preparing students for a global future.

montgomerycollege.edu I 240-567-5000 montgomerycollege.edu/globalhumanities

Register Through MCLearns 
Earns Cultural Diversity Credit




